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Kirkhill Primary School


         Eco Committee Minutes
Meeting 2
Wednesday 26th September 2018
1:20pm
Apologies:
1. Allocate minute-taker – Miss Harvey
2. Visit from Craig Dalziel and ERC Road Safety Department 

We looked at maps of the school and identified hazards that people may come across when travelling to school. We had a look for hazards around our school gate. Craig and his team gave us lots of goodies to help us with our Road Safety work this year. We have new bright yellow tabards and pedometers! We will share our hazards with our classes.
